Meeting Notes —19 11 12

Chief George Rampey, Chief of the LaFayette Police Department was our speaker on Nov. 12, 2019. He
discussed the upcoming event to prevent Human Trafficking.

The LaFayette Police Department and the Circle of Care
Center for Families’ Renew HOPE 85 Initiative present

KEEPING OUR KIDS

SAFE

FROM HUMAN TRAFFICKING

COMMUNITY FORUM

Tuesday, December 3
5:30 - 6:30 pm central time
at
Mount Pisgah Baptist Church

o What is human trafficking?
e Where is it happening?

e What can we do to protect our children?
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Chief Rampey also discussed the importance of being alert while in public places and holding parents
accountable to where their kids are and at what time.

Club President Diane Sherriff announced that A.G. Larry Bates will be in attendance on Nov. 26.

Joshua K Yerta, Secretary



